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Brett Carlson

From: BLOX Digital <postmaster@tn-cloud.net> on behalf of BLOX Digital <no-reply@tn-
cloud.net>

Sent: Tuesday, December 10, 2024 10:17 AM
To:
Subject: Attention required: Your subscription is about to expire

 

This Message Is From an External Sender  

This message came from outside your organization.  
    Report Suspicious     

 

 

 
 

  

Important billing notice 

Your subscription to Digital Access on thehillvalleytelegraph.com will expire 

on Dec 10, 2024. 

You are receiving this notice because our attempt to renew your subscription 

was unsuccessful. 

For your convenience, we will attempt to charge your card again tomorrow 

morning. 

Renew Today  

 

Thank you, and we hope you continue to enjoy your subscription! We 

appreciate having you as a subscriber and realize the important role you play 

in supporting our journalism. 

thepinheads@gmail.com
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Questions or comments? 

Hill Valley Telegraph thehillvalleytelegraph.com 

1-951-735-1111 

webmaster@hillvalleytelegraph.com 
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